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MENU W/C :  11th July 2016                             
Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Monday 

Chicken Wrap 
Steamed Rice 

 
Chocolate Crackle 

& Milkshake 

Bolognaise Pasta 
Bake 

Crusty Bread 
 

Peach Melba 
Fresh Fruit 

Roast Pork Loin 
Sage & Onion 

Stuffing 
 

Fresh Fruit 
Platter 

Fresh Fruit 

Fillet of Fish 
Chunky Chips 

 
Iced Lemon 
Sponge & 
Custard 

Homemade 
Sausage Roll 

Potato Wedges 
Baked 

 
Chocolate Oat 

Delight 
Fresh Fruit 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

11th July 2016 

This Week 

The Year 6 children in Sapphires received their SATs results 

and they have all done very well. They have been a credit to 

themselves, their families and the school. They should all be 

very confident as they move on to their new school that they 

can do very well. If you have read the newspapers you will 

be aware that the tests were very difficult this year and many 

schools have struggled and the results are much lower than 

in other years. We have not found this at Swinefleet and that 

is down to the hard work of the children and the staff. 

Diamonds and Sapphires continue to work on their 

production. Miss Ashton and Miss Haver have been drafted 

in to make props and all the children have got letters about 

their costumes. If you think your child should have a 

costume and they haven’t got a letter have a look in their 

bags! If you are not sure what is required see Miss Bishell-

Wells or Miss Parkin who will be happy to help. 

Emeralds have welcomed Mrs Vause who has started 

working with them full time. She will be working at school 

permanently and will be a real asset to the team. 

In Rubies they continue to work hard on their under the sea 

topic and are looking forward to their visit to Pink Pig Farm. 

Have a great week.  

Mr May  

 

This Week’s Data 

Whole School 

Attendance 

94% - Requires 

Improvement 

Well done to Class 2 

who had an attendance 

of 94%. They will get 5 

minutes extra playtime! 

 There was no 

assembly today. 

Nomination certificates 

for our Awards 

Afternoon will go out 

later in the week. 

Quote of the Week 

“There are no 

strangers here; Only 

friends you haven't yet 

met.” 

WB Yeats 

 

Transition Day 

The Year 6 children 

didn’t come to Swinefleet 

on Monday but all went 

off to their new 

secondary school – 

Axholme Academy. They 

went straight to the 

school bus and off to 

school on their own. 

They had a fantastic 

time and are all ready to 

leave us behind for 

pastures new. No doubt 

they will be back in 

September wishing they 

were still at Swinefleet! 

Those children left at 

Swinefleet worked with 

their new teachers and 

Miss Bishell-Well spent 

the day being 

headteacher. 

Mrs Kidd, the new 

teacher, was pleased 

with her class and she is 

very much looking 

forward to starting in 

September. 

Everything is in place for 

a really productive start 

to the new year. 

 


